
 
NISQUALLY INDIAN TRIBE 

TRIBAL EMPLOYMENT RIGHTS OFFICE 

ATTENTION ALL VISITORS PLEASE BE ADVISED: 

 

1. Our top priority is the safety and protection of the Nisqually community, our staff, and 

our visitors. In order to minimize the risks and prevent the spread of COVID-19, it is 

crucial that we work together to implement these standards. 

 

2. UPON ENTRY, we MUST SCREEN ALL STAFF/VISITORS on a DAILY BASIS. 

This will include a short list of triage questions and they will have their temperature 

taken.  If an individual screens with a positive indicator (fever for example), they will be 

sent away. 

 

3. Social distancing of 6ft is required in all work spaces and other areas.  

Areas where 6ft cannot be met, a mask must be worn. 

 


